
Memorandum 

To: Mary K. Greene, M.D. 
 Anne L. Calkins, M.D. 
 Dawn Light, M.D. 
 Mark Warren,  DO. 
 Mark  J. Halsted, MD 

From: Elizabeth H. Ey, M.D. 

Date: July 30, 2012 

Re: Updates 

 
 
 

 ACR Re-accreditation for CT – Eden Maxwell and Andrea Lillie are working on the re-application for CT ACR 
accreditation.  We have collected 2 of the 3 cases to submit.  We still need an adult (over 16 years) C spine for trauma. 
Keep your eyes open for an opportunity to perform one of these and let Eden know as soon as possible. 

 
 MR safety – The security codes on the doors to the MR/CT/Sedation area are an important safety feature for the MRI 

safe zones as described by the ACR white paper.  Please do not share the security code with anyone.  The code is 
given to those who have had MR safety training. 
 

 Riverside PowerScribe upgrade and Synapse training – Mark George of Riverside is coming to train us on the 
Synapse PACS.  He also has let us know that tentatively on August 21st, Riverside will be upgrading from 
PowerScribe 5 to PowerScribe 360.  Voice modeling will need to be completed, as well as a brief tutorial.  At this 
time, he is planning to be in Dayton on August 2 and then again on an additional date.  A training schedule will be 
created and sent to you. He has forwarded some training information for us to look at in advance as well. 
 

 PowerScribe templates – Please forward any modifications you would like to see in the PowerScribe templates to 
Peggy Wiggins and me.  We would like to update them before October 1. 
 

 Home PACS stations – April Madden needs the serial numbers off the monitors and PC for all the home PACS 
stations.  If you have yet done so, please send her the serial numbers she needs as soon as possible. 

 
 Next radiologist meeting – Monday, September 24 at 12:30 pm in the Radiology Conference room.  If you have an 

agenda item to discuss, please forward it to me in an e-mail.  Lunch will be provided. 


